
Critical appraisal of research proposals workshop takes place 
 
Critical Appraisal of Research Proposals (CARP), training workshop was opened on 20th 
July 2015 by the Principal CHS.  The workshop will be held from 20th to 24th July, 2015 at 
the Silver Springs Hotel, Nairobi, Kenya. 
The aim of the workshop is to strengthen research capacity for the country.  Various teams 
from institutional ethics committees were invited and  
 The workshop will address various aspects relevant to activities of ethics committees 
throughout the country. 
Faculty were selected from various departments within the college, including surgery. 
 


